From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 2:20:51 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 10:19 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
kim nanticoke

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --
"Mayo Schmidt, the CEO of Hydro One took home more than $4.85 million last year in salary and
benefits. The combined five-person executive made a total of $11 million."

""Everywhere | go | hear from people worried about the price that they are asked to pay for hydro and
the impact that it has on their household budgets,” Wynne said Thursday at Queen's Park. The changes
mean that hydro bills will not only drop, but "stay down and everyone will benefit,” she said.” cbc news,
March 2017

The average home owner, particularly rural customers, in Norfolk County, Ontario currently pays
exorbitant hydro bills. Where will this end??? With seniors and single homeowners such as myself
choosing between groceries or mortgage payments and hydro bills.

Enough is enough.

-- Attachment --
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